
Past Director’s Report 
To: R3 ExCom, R3 Committee, R3 SOSC 
Subject: Region 3 Past Director’s Report 
Date:  21 Feb 2022 
 
As you will recall from last month, I am serving as the R3 N&A Chair. You have all been sent the Call for 
Nominations for candidates for Region Delegate/Director-Elect for 2024-2025. I’d like everyone 
receiving this email to consider submitting the names of individuals (including yourself) that are worthy 
of being considered. In fact, I challenge each Section Chair to submit at least one potential candidate 
that the N&A committee can consider! Send the names to me at jgostin@ieee.org.  

I hope to report to you on Monday that a new MGA Committee, a Chapter Operations Support 
Committee, has been established. Two motions will be before the MGA Board on Saturday, 19 Feb, one 
to accept the MGA Operations Manual changes for forming the committee and one to allow VP Koehler 
to appoint the members for the first year. I have been working towards this since 2019; I’ll let you know 
what happens! 

Thank you for your contributions to our Region and to IEEE. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Jill I. Gostin, Region 3 Past Director 
IEEE VP-Elect, MGA 
jgostin@ieee.org 
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